
Hello everyone, 

 

I hope you all had a lovely half term holiday and 
you’re ready for our final half term in Year 3! We 
have lots of exciting learning planned for the 
next few weeks which can be found in the 
attached topic overview, which details the 
objectives we will be covering.  

 

I cannot believe that we are coming to the end of Year 3. It has been an 
absolute pleasure to work with your kind, caring and passionate children 
everyday and I am SO proud of them all! Thank you also to all of our 
fantastic parents and carers for your ongoing support. We really do 
appreciate everything that you do to support us in school. 

 

I hope this newsletters answers any immediate questions, but please do 
get in touch if you have any questions or concerns and I’ll be more than 
happy to help. 

  

Many thanks,   

 

Erin Campbell 

PE   We continue to enjoy our Newcastle United Foundation 

coaching sessions with Ryan on a Wednesday morning. Our 
second PE lesson continues to be on a Friday afternoon.  

Both PE sessions are taught outdoors, weather conditions permitting. As 
you know, even at this time of year, it can get quite chilly outside so extra 
layers like a sweatshirt and joggers are useful to keep in bags. 

I am so proud of everything that our children achieved last term and I know that 

you are, too! We made lots of progress in all areas of the curriculum and 

made lots of memories at the same time! We post lots of our fantastic 

achievements and activities on Twitter, @DeerClassHFS - Please follow us! 

Just a little reminder that the children 

can change their reading books on any 

day of the week, at the 

beginning or the end of 

the day. Please also 

ensure that you sign 

your child’s planner 

when you listen to them 

read at home as we 

monitor this on a weekly basis. 

Thank you very much for attending 
our Year 3 celebration assembly, last 
half term—I am sure you will all agree 
that our budding actor playing Miss Campbell 
looked very stylish indeed! Please keep checking 
ParentMail and the newsletter for any important 
dates for your diary—we have a very exciting half-
term ahead and cannot wait to get started! 


